
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, APRIL 4, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

HERE’S A QUESTION THAT CAME TO MY MIND AFTER READING SOME OF THE LETTER 

MONTH LETTERS. WHAT WOULD MY RADIO BE PLAYING IF WRVM DID NOT EXIST? 

WELL, FOR MYSELF PERSONALLY, I WOULD NOT BE LIVING AND RAISING MY FAMILY IN 

NE WISCONSIN. BUT, WITH THAT ASIDE, WHAT WOULD YOUR RADIO SOUND LIKE? 

[JOHN – EMAIL] Procrastination there's nothing like it. Never do today what you can put off until 

tomorrow. Most letters are about the blessings from WRVM. Mine is about not having WRVM. 

The radio went out in my car for some time. And I was a different person not having my daily 

contact with you. The good news is I put in a new radio and I am back online with you. You never 

know what you have until you don't have it.  Thanks to all there at the station. May God richly 

bless you guys. 

[CONNIE – ANTIGO] DEAR WRVM. I HAVE A RADIO ON IN MY HOUSE AND CAR BUT FOR A 

WEEK I WENT WITHOUT THE RADIO IN THE HOUSE. BUT NOW IT IS BACK WORKING. YOU 

DON’T KNOW WHAT YOU ARE MISSING UNTIL IT IS GONE FOR A WHILE. YOU ALWAYS 

MET MY NEEDS SO I CAN MAKE IT THROUGH THE DAY. THANK YOU AND ALL THE PEOPLE 

THAT MAKE YOUR STATION WHAT IT IS. SORRY TO HEAR THAT PEGGY IS RETIRING. GOD 

WILL MEET THE NEEDS. I LIKE THE NEW VOICES ALSO. 

[REBECCA – MATTOON] DEAR WRVM FRIENDS. I SUPPOSE I COULD LIVE WITHOUT THE 

WRVM RADIO STATION BUT I’M SURE GLAD I DON’T HAVE TO! YOU BRIGHTEN MY DAYS 

AND NIGHTS WITH THE PROGRAMS AND ESPECIALLY THE MUSIC. BLESSINGS ON ALL OF 

YOU AND PRAYERS FOR YOUR GREAT WORK YOU ALL DO FOR ALL OF US. 

[VICKI – PULASKI] DEAR WRVM. LETTER MONTH. WE TEND TO BECOME USE TO THE 

RADIO PLAYING SONGS TO LIFT US UP, CHEER US ON AND GET US THROUGH THE DAY. 

PERHAPS ONE OF THE SPEAKERS WILL TOUCH ON SOMETHING THAT IS LACKING IN OUR 

WALK WITH CHRIST. WHATEVER IT IS GOD HAS ALWAYS BEEN THERE FOR US. OUR FAITH 

HAS BEEN CHALLENGED AND HAS GROWN WITH THE HELP OF THE WRVM STAFF, MUSIC, 

PROGRAMS AND MOST OF ALL THEIR PRAYERS FOR THEIR LISTENING FAMILY. 

THOSE LETTERS GOT ME THINKING. MAYBE THEY GOT YOU THINKING AS WELL. LET’S 

PRAISE GOD TOGETHER FOR THE MINISTRY OF WRVM. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


